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8th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back to school for this new academic year.  

 

It was lovely to see all the children with their smiling faces, looking refreshed and rested 

after their holidays. They all looked very smart in their uniforms and seemed excited to be 

in their new classes with their new teachers. 

 

We welcome our new Reception children into school and look forward to meeting them and 

getting to know the children and their families.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

On Tuesday 12th September, we will have Mass led by Year 6, in the church, at 9:30 am to 

bless our new school year. All parents, family and friends are welcome to join us.   

 

We have arranged a ‘drop’ in’ meet the teacher session’ on Thursday, 21st September from 

3.30 pm – 4.15 pm. This will provide you with the opportunity to have a look at your child’s 

new classroom, (especially as we have had extensive alterations in Years 1 and 2 this summer) 

and have an informal chat with your child’s teacher. I appreciate not everyone will be able 

to attend but you always have the opportunity to speak to your child’s teacher at the end of 

the school day. In addition, we will be able to welcome parents into school, in the Autumn 

term, for the Parental Conference meetings (information to follow).  

 

We look forward to another successful year at St Bernadette’s.  I would like to encourage 

all parents/carers to get involved in all areas of school life. I am in the playground most 

mornings and at the end of school so please come and have a chat or talk to me about anything 

that is troubling you – or just to say hello. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Alexis Satterthwaite  

Head Teacher                                                 
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